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Grace Chuchla

From: web.noreply
Sent: Thursday, December 9, 2021 7:03 AM
To: Grace Chuchla
Subject: [Redistricting Comments] Redistricting Public Comment

Joshua Nicholson (not verified)  sent a message using the contact form at 
https://www.inyocounty.us/government/board-supervisors/redistricting/comments.  
The sender's name 
Joshua Nicholson 
The sender's email 

 
Subject 
Redistricting Public Comment 
Comment or Question 
Board of Supervisors: 
You have a tough decision ahead of you and I thank you for taking on the responsibility. As you know, I have been working on a map 
with the mindset of keeping it simple, not making drastic changes, and keeping communities of interest in mind. I believe my map, #4, 
and map #7, achieve those goals. The major difference being map #7 keeps all Supervisors in their current district. Thank you for your 
dedication. 
 
Merry Christmas, 
 
Joshua Nicholson 

 




